
Beach Cities Partnership for Youth Coalition and South Bay 
Families Connected are hosting an in-person community
forum that will include a film screening of Dead on Arrival, 
a fentanyl documentary by Dominic Tierno and Christine 
Wood, followed by a panel discussion.

Register online at www.bchd.org/fentanyl
or scan the QR code below:

Beach Cities Community
Forum on Fentanyl

Sebastian Martin
Director of Recovery at 

New Life House

Dr. Moe Gelbart
Executive Director, Thelma McMillen Center at 

Torrance Memorial and Director of 
Behavioral Health, Torrance Memorial 

Paul LeBaron
Police Chief, Hermosa Beach

Police Department

Thursday
February 9th, 2023

5:30 – 7 p.m.

Redondo Union High
School Auditorium

1 Sea Hawk Way, Redondo Beach

*Due to the mature nature of the film content and 
discussion, this event is recommended for secondary 
level students and above and their families.


